
 
 
FAQ’s and Additional Information: 
 
Deadline to submit profile to be included in the Commemorative Book: 
March 8, 2019 
 
 
Who will receive a book? 
Classmates attending Reunion Weekend and/or those who have made a donation to Regis College from July 
1, 2018 to June 30, 2019 will receive a complimentary book. Books will be distributed at reunion to those in 
attendance. Books will be mailed to donors who are unable to attend. If you or your classmate doesn’t fit into 
either category, please contact the Institutional Advancement and Alumni Relations to purchase a book.  
 
Is there a word count limit? 
Yes, the online form is already set with a specific character count of 1,000 characters per question (this is 
approximately 140 words but varies depending on the length of each word). The online form will automatically 
count for you and a pop-up will appear on your screen if you go over the character limit. 
 
Can I submit photos? 
You may submit up to three photos. Regis will include your yearbook picture with your profile automatically.  
 
Will I be notified once my submission is submitted? 
Yes, a screen will appear that states you have completed and submitted your profile. 
 
 
Will Regis edit my submission? 
Regis and the Reunion Committee will not edit your work. We encourage you to spell check (and the form will 
spell check for you). Regis will do a final proofread of all content prior to printing, but please ensure to submit 
your entry exactly as you would like it to appear in print.    
 
Can I save and resume later? 
Yes, there is an option to save and resume later. You will need to enter your email address and the system will 
email you a code to continue your work at a later date. 
 
What if I sent a submission, but made a mistake and would like to re-do it? 
Call alumni relations at 781-768-7221 and notify us to delete your first submission. We will inform you when 
you can re-submit your content. The first submission will be replaced by the most recent submission. 
 
What if I have additional questions? 
Contact reunion@regiscollege.edu or 781-768-7221. 
You can also contact members of the 50th Reunion Publicity Committee 
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